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Department of Labor National Call Center Answers More Than Two Million Calls in Less than Two Years

WASHINGTON, D.C.—In its first two years of operation, the U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) National Call Center answered more than two million-calls from employers and employees seeking information about employment or work-related regulatory issues, Secretary of Labor Elaine L. Chao announced today.

Launched on Labor Day 2001, the DOL National Call Center (1-866-4-USA-DOL) is the first cabinet-level, department-wide toll-free information service.  It is one of several compliance assistance tools developed by DOL as part of an initiative to provide clear, accurate and easy-to-access information about how to comply with its laws and protect the wages, health benefits, retirement security, safety and health of America’s workforce.

Callers seeking assistance from the DOL National Call Center are not tracked or required to identify themselves.  “Our toll free National Call Center is busy referring dozens of callers an hour to the appropriate agency and resources,” Chao said.  “This is one of the things I promised I’d deliver when I first talked about our Compliance Assistance Initiative.  Your phone call will not be treated as a tip for enforcement.  So please call. We are the Department of Labor and we want to help.”

By providing a universal access point to all of DOL, the National Call Center has the capacity to support callers whose needs may be complex and span more than one area of the department’s jurisdiction.  It averages about 5,500 calls daily, the most common of which concern pay and overtime issues, breaks, posting and reporting requirements, publication requests, and information about employer obligations under Department of Labor laws such as the Family and Medical Leave Act (FMLA) and the Uniformed Services Employment and Reemployment Rights Act (USERRA).  

“The department’s National Call Center is a shining example of the deep commitment the President and Secretary Chao have to making government easily accessible to all Americans,” Assistant Secretary of Labor for Policy Chris Spear said.

Live operator assistance is available in both English and Spanish Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Eastern Time.  Assistance is also available in more than 140 languages through the use of a translation service.
# # #

U.S. Labor Department releases are accessible on the Internet at http://www.dol.gov.  The information in this news release will be made available in alternate format upon request (large print, Braille, audio tape or disc) from the COAST office.  Please specify which news release when placing your request.  Call (202) 693-7773 or TTY (202)693-7755.

� EMBED WangImage.Document  ���








[image: image2.wmf]_1044948960.bin

